
East Glenville Christian Preschool 

April Activities 

 Our next field trip will be 

to the Alplaus Fire House, 

Wednesday, April 17. In early 

May we will go to Brookside Mu-

seum to participate in their 

Sheep to Shawl program. We 

are also scheduling a trip to 

Stoney Meadows Farm, in late 

May or early June.  

 If you cannot attend a field trip, your child 

can still go. You can arrange for another parent 

to take your child, or you can let the teachers 

know and a teacher will drive your child. If you 

need a teacher to drive your child, you bring 

them to school just like a typical day.  

 We ask children to wear the T-shirts we 

made on field trips.  

 Thank you. 

 Spring is here and most 

of us are ready for it and the 

signs of new life which are  

appearing.  The children are 

anxious to play outside in this 

warm weather.  The ground 

dries slowly and our playground 

will take a while to dry out so be 

sure your child has appropriate 

shoes for going out, it will still 

be muddy. 

 In Bible Story time Mrs. 

Waugaman will be teaching 

about Thomas, the Ascension 

and the road to Emmaus. 

 In Circle time we will be 

talking about  growing things, 

and community helpers.  We 

will cover the letters V and W, 

and the numbers 10, 11 and 12. 

Show and tell, with the theme of 

spring, will be on Friday, April 

19th.   

 We will be getting our 

caterpillars soon. It is always 

exciting for the children to see 

their progress into butterflies 

and then to let them go. 
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Blessed are they whose transgressions are forgiven,  

whose sins are covered. 

Welcome Spring 
 As spring weather makes a more  

regular appearance, we will begin to go back 

on the playground. The ground will still be fairly 

wet for a while and is still messy due to the 

septic work that was done in the fall, so make 

sure your children wear appropriate footwear. 

 We are having a picnic for the children 

in May. Be looking for information about that 

event next month. 

 If your child has a 

summer birthday, and we 

haven’t celebrated it yet, 

please see a teacher to  

select an unbirthday date for 

us to celebrate with your 

child. June is very short and 

we can’t do all the summer 

birthdays then. 
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Church Events 

Easter Service Sunday, March 31st 10:30am 

Roller Skating Party at Rollarama, Sunday, April 28th 4:30-6:30pm. $11 per skater at door, includes skate 

rental. Family and friends of all ages welcome to skate to Christian music. 

 

Family Playgroup Fridays 10:30am-12:30pm Come visit with families from the preschool and community 

while your children play and do a craft. New time means you no longer need to bring your lunch, but feel free 

to bring a snack for your own child if needed. 

 

Sunday School 9am for ages 2-adult 

Service 10:30am  

All are Welcome! 

 Preschool Openings for Fall 

We have openings in our 2-year-old, 3-year-old, and 4-year-old classes for next year. 

For information call 518-280-7865 or email us at preschool@egcchurch.org.   

Vacation Bible School 
 July 8th – July 12th  

For children finishing 4-year-old class 

through 6th grade.  

The theme is Scuba 

More details to come soon. 


